
 

Medway Grid, LLC 

110 Edison Place 
Suite 312 
Newark, NJ  07102 

 

 
November 21, 2024 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
We’re writing to provide an update on the Medway Grid Project that is under construction at 49, 
53, and 55 Milford Street, Medway, MA.  
 
We are targeting blasting activities to begin on December 2, 2024, and continue for approximately 
2 to 3 weeks. Drilling activities are expected to occur on-site during this period, along with 
approximately 1 to 2 blasts per day. All work will be completed within the permitted working hours 
as per the requirements of the project permits. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Medway Grid Project Team 
 
 
 

   Local Benefits of the Medway Grid Project: 
 

▪ Local energy reliability 

▪ Construction jobs 

▪ Community tax revenue 

▪ System-wide grid resilience support 

▪ Higher integration of renewable energy 

and electric transportation 
 
 

Where can I find out more details on 
this Project? 

Please visit our website where you can find more Project 
details www.medwaygridproject.com 

What are the hours of construction? Monday through Friday from 7:30 AM to 6:00 PM, with an 
exception of emergency circumstances on a given day that 
necessitates work beyond those hours. 

What if I have a complaint regarding 
construction? 

Should you have a specific complaint regarding construction 
phase of the Project, please let us know either by email, or 
using the “Contact us” functionality on our website: 
www.medwaygridproject.com 

Please identify the specific issue related to construction that 
you are concerned about. Our intent is to address any 
construction issues identified in a reasonable timeframe. 

Email address: medway@vcrenewables.com  
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